
NPSWC/HBCU College Tour at NC Central and Shaw University BUS TRIP

Wednesday, October 25, 2023

REGISTRATION REQUEST FORM must be submitted to
angelamurray125@gmail.com or given directly to a member of NPSWC.

DEADLINE - Midnight, Friday, September 15, 2023.
Selected Students will be notified no later than Tuesday, September 26 with final details.

Student Last Name: ________________________First Name___________________

Mailing Address: ______________________________________________________

Email Address:__________________________ Phone Number:_________________

County:__________________ High School Name____________________________

Circle one: Junior or Senior T-Shirt Size:______________________

Provide Name and Number of a Personal Reference: Principal, Guidance Counselor, Church, Community or Club Leader, etc

The purpose of this ‘FREE’ trip is to expose the students to Historically Black Colleges and
Universities (HBCUs) while learning about the college admissions process.

Your college search is sure to benefit from meeting admissions officers.

Tell us why you are interested in attending the college tours in 50 words or less!!




